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Hello, and welcome back after the Easter break! We hope that you had an amazing 

holiday and are ready to settle back into the school routine. The class team have been 

busy planning some wonderful activities for your young pupil to engage with over the 

coming weeks and we couldn’t be more excited. 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages and updates - 

please check these daily. We will let you know about what your child has been 

learning in school by uploading photos onto the Evidence for Learning app each week. 

It’s a great opportunity to look at these with your child at home and we love to read 

your comments! If you need any help with accessing evidence for learning, please let 

us know.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office, your 

child’s home school diary or email: sarah.garbett@saxon.set.org 

Thank you for your continued support 
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This half term in science, our 
topic is light. We will be 
making the most of sunny 
days ahead, going outside, 
making shadows, looking at 
reflections as well as looking 
at the light sources we have 
inside. 

Next half term, we will be 
looking at sound and how it 
travels. 

 

In English, we will be focusing 
on Classic Children’s 
Literature and Biographies. 

We will be focusing on a 
classic fantasy story: The 
Lion, The Witch and the 
Wardrobe. We will use this 
story to support us in 
developing our descriptive 
language and sentence 
writing. 

In Maths, this term, we will 
be learning about: 

• Position and Direction 

• Pattern 

• Sequencing 

• Money 

 

Our rebound session will take place on Monday afternoons. 

Forest school is every other Tuesday, starting on the 17th April 2024. 

Hydro will be on a Friday afternoon. Hydro will be on a rota basis and we 

will put a note in your child’s diary to inform you if your child has hydro that week. Please send in a 

swimming kit and two towels in if it is your child’s turn. Thank you! 

 

Tuck Shop continues for another term! It has been going beautifully so far. Last term, our 

wonderful pupils decided to put half of their profits towards buying an eye gaze for school. Well 

done Ash Class! 

Pupils love greeting and serving students and staff around school. If your child would like to buy 

something from Tuck Shop, please send them in with some money on a Friday with a note in their 

diary. 

 

Our Anchor for this term is ‘Icebergs/Volcanoes’. In the first half of the 

summer term we will focus on icebergs, looking closely at the 

features of ice, carrying out experiments around melting, noticing how 

icebergs are formed and of course, making our own ice lollies! 

In Summer 2, we will be looking very closely at volcanoes, that 

means using science to make volcanic eruptions and looking at different volcanoes 

from around the world! 


